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18th August 2020

Dear Parents

I am now able to clarify the school’s position on Breakfast and Afterschool clubs.

Thank you to those parents who indicated their needs re these clubs from September 2020.

At this point we are still unable to offer Afterschool clubs due to the perceived higher risk within each club. 

We do feel however that we can offer Breakfast Club from 8am and Drop Off Club from 8:30am each morning. 

The children in each of these clubs will be in different designated rooms in school. The children in Breakfast Club and Drop Off Club will also be kept in their class bubbles at tables that will be assigned to them. 

At this point we will only offer the club to those families who indicated their need for Breakfast/Drop Off Club in July 2020. These parents will receive a school text. Please inform us at your earliest opportunity if you do not wish your child to attend.

Anyone else wishing to access the clubs must give the school office 1 full weeks’ notice of your intention to use this club on a particular morning. This will allow us time to review the numbers in each bubble to ascertain if we can meet your request. Please ensure that you have received an email confirming your child’s place in the breakfast/drop off club before you send your child that morning. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We can not allow any child to attend the clubs if they have not been booked in correctly.

Breakfast and Drop Off club will be in operation from Tuesday 1st September. 

The position surrounding all Clubs will be reviewed at the end of October.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation to date. We all look very much forward to welcoming your children back to school.


Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. McGrath
Principal 
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